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LD 227
Dear Senator Bailey and Rep. Perry and the members of the Health Coverage, 
Insurance, and Financial Services Committee:
My name is Dorisann Wagner.  I live in Fairfield Maine and I oppose ld 227.
I think that making access to gender-affirming health care services and reproductive 
health care  services is a legal right and that  interference with access to such services 
to out of state people or residents.  It 
It is dangerous to allow a child to get gender-affirming healthcare services without 
parental approval.   This bill would make Maine a sanctuary state for these services, 
taking away parental rights of a child from this State or any state.   This is wrong.  
The same process would apply to abortion services.  
I don't think that the gender affirming medical services or abortions are a legal right.  
Please protect families and children by voting against ld 227.


